	Please be advised: 

Over the last week, Florida Oceanographic Society scientists have measured alarmingly low dissolved oxygen levels in the Indian River Lagoon – levels that were low enough to possibly cause a fish kill.  Anglers and boaters - if you observe dead or dying fish, please immediately call the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission’s fish kill hotline at the link below. 


